
Notification for Students interested to 

particiapte in National Youth Parliament- 2016. 

The students who are interested to particiate in National Youth 

Parliament-2016 (under the aegis of Ministry of Parliamentary Affairs) 

event to held on September 9, 2016 at CUPB can give their names to 

Dr. Tarun Arora, CoC& Associate Professor, Law; Dr. Rajinder Kumar 

Sain, Assistant Professor, Centre for Comparative Literature on or 

before 5 August, 2016 - by 4ó clock. The meeting of interested 

students shall be held at 4.30 p.m. in Seminar Hall.  

Email Id: tarunarorabflc@gmail.com,    

rajinderkumar.sen@gmail.com  

 

 

 


